
What Happened to Israel?  How is a Person Saved?

 Romans 9:30-33  Romans 10:1-13  Romans 10:14-21

Gentiles attained righteousness by 
faith (30)

Israel pursued righteousness by 
works - stumbling over the 
stumbling stone (32)

He who believes in Him will not be 
disappointed (33)

How saved? by faith and not by 
works

Israel had a zeal for God, but not 
according to knowledge (2)

not knowing about God’s 
righteousness
sought to establish their own 
righteousness
they did not subject themselves to 
the righteousness of God (3)

Christ is the end of the law for 
righteousness to everyone who 
believes (4)

Christ is the goal

God orchestrated our salvation 
(6-7)
confess Jesus as Lord (Master) & 
Believe that God raised Him from 
the dead (9) = saved

belief results in righteousness (10)
with mouth confession leads to 
salvation 

whoever will call on the name of 
the Lord will be saved (13)

Process (14-15)
1. someone is sent to preach
2. then they will hear
3. then they can believe

all did not heed/believe (16)

faith comes by hearing the Word of 
Christ (17)

have they all heard - Yes (18)

Israel knew! (19)
Lord prophesied that the Gentiles 
would respond, make Israel jealous 
(19-20)

Israel was disobedient and 
obstinate - BUT God is merciful 
(21)


